
After the Christmas break we will take you on a winter hike in a beautiful 
landscape of our region. Let us surprise you: we will reveal our destination at 
short notice. After about 3,5 hours of hiking (at a moderate pace) we invite you 
to a hot drink.

We will start on Saturday, January 13, 2024 at 10 a.m. The return is planned 
for about 5 p.m. Exact information about the meeting point will follow 
after registration, the hike is free of charge for you. 

Please register by January 8, 2024 at kultur@stw-d.de.
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WINTER HIKE

Enjoy winter!


